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The meeting was called to order at 12:35 by Ron Jackson, Chair.
1)  Approval of Minutes:

Approval of the December 11, 2006 and January 22, 2007 Faculty Council Minutes was deferred to the next meeting on February 26, 2007.  December 11, 2006 Minutes are on the website and the January 22, 2007 Minutes were distributed to Faculty Council via e-mail on January 23, 2007.
REPORTS
2)  President’s Report

Dr. Harden reported that a bond issue for the student housing and activity center would be requested from the Clayton County Authority on the afternoon of December 12, 2006.
The BOR meeting on February 13, 2007, will have on the agenda approval for the student housing and activity center.  Plans are in place for August 2007 ground breaking on the residence hall with occupancy in fall 2008.
3)  Provost Report

In Dr. Hoffman’s absence, Dr. Eaves reported:


a)  Class scheduling options are being reviewed;

b)  Brainworks will be on campus today to do a photo shoot for the individual college brochures;

c)  Graduate program brochures will be arriving from the printer within two weeks;


d)  Academic Affairs is examining alternative programs to Sedona;


e)  a Faculty Assessment Committee has been formed to begin looking at general


     education assessment tied to SACS;


f)  there are a large number of faculty searches underway at this time;


g)  Women’s Studies Minor has been approved at the System level;


h)  P&T timeline has been pushed up – Leslie Moore stated actual letters of 

approval will be forthcoming from the President’s Office on December 12, 2007.

4)  Old Business
Dr. Russell Porter, Interim Chair of the IRB, introduced Dr. Jeanette Walley-Jean (Interim Vice Chair) who gave an overview of the structure and policies of the Institutional Review Board.  A detailed handout was distributed. 
5)  New Business
Student Evaluation of Faculty – Michelle Furlong asked if any incentives will be given to students to complete the surveys.  It was noted that early access to on-line grades would be given.  Interest was expressed that an outside group be used to formulate student’s evaluations of faculty.  Dr. Harden recommended that this topic be addressed at the next Faculty Council meeting.
The latest CAPC report was given by Judith Ogden who advised that copies of the new course proposals have been distributed.  A motion was made to accept the CAPC recommendations, including proposed new guidelines for the Academic Minor.
The meeting was adjourned by Chair Ron Jackson at 1:30pm.  The next scheduled Faculty Council meeting is February 26, 2007 at 12:30pm in UC 260.
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